planning2

From: planning

Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2021 8:34 AM
To: Patricia Noone

Cc: building; planning2

Subject: RE: Cistern Update

Hi Patricia,

| have copied our Building Inspector here and will be in touch with the owner. | believe the hours are 7:30 —5:30pm. We
will again convey. Please know that when it comes to construction activity it is a constant back and forth between
multiple contractors, the Town, developer and so on. With all the sub-contractors on a site we are constantly reminding
and reinforcing the terms of the Permit.

Best,

Jesse Steadman
Town Planner | Town of Stow

380 Great Road
Stow, MA 01775
Phone: 978-897-5098
www.stow-ma.gov

*The Planning Department office is open to the public by appointment only. For detailed guidance on making an
appointment or submitting an application please visit the Planning Board webpage at https://www.stow-
ma.gov/planning-board.

From: Patricia Noone <pgnoone35@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2021 5:35 PM

To: planning <planning@stow-ma.gov>

Subject: Re: Cistern Update

5:30 and they’re still working!! Can someone please get this under control? How often do | have to email?!!!!

On May 18, 2021, at 4:31 PM, Patricia Noone <pgnoone35@gmail.com> wrote:

Thank you for the update. Most kind.
Patricia

On May 18, 2021, at 9:31 AM, planning <planning@stow-ma.gov> wrote:

Hello,



| just wanted to provide you an update that the cistern at Forest Road and Joanne Drive
is expected to be installed this week. | am hoping that brings an end to the ongoing
disturbance.

Best,

Jesse Steadman
Town Planner | Town of Stow

380 Great Road
Stow, MA 01775
Phone: 978-897-5098
www.stow-ma.gov

*The Planning Department office is open to the public by appointment only. For
detailed guidance on making an appointment or submitting an application please visit
the Planning Board webpage at https://www.stow-ma.gov/planning-board.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended
solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you
are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived
by Mimecast, a leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses
with brand protection, security awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential
capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity, human
error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world.
To find out more, visit our website.



